Don Parcell

Subject: Public Pool Re-opening Allowed
Attachments: Reopening_PublicSwimmingPools.pdf

From: Nick Brakband <nbrakband@ph.lacounty.gov>
Date: August 20, 2020 at 2:13:06 PM PDT

To: Brooke King <bking@palihigh.org>

Subject: RE: Public Pool Re-opening Allowed

Hello Brooke,

If Palisades Charter High School Swimming Pool operator’s comply with the Health Officer Order
Protocols, it is a public pool that can operate. Competitions and spectators would not be allowed. See
attached protocols.

Nick Brakband, REHS

Chief Environmental Health Specialist

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health
Recreational Waters Program, Environmental Health
5050 Commerce Dr.

Baldwin Park, CA 91706

(626) 430-5360



